
KEOWEE ANGLERS BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

August 12th, 2010 

Seneca Family Restaurant 

  

Board Members Present: Carl Davidson, Pat Murphy, Bob Stromberg, Dave Goeckel, Larry 
Madden, Jim Muldoon, Bob Skipp, John Wilson 

Board Members Absent:, John Ishler ,Bill Walker 

Carl Davidson has invited Herb Reed and his wife to be our guests at the Spouses Appreciation 
Dinner in September as previously voted by the Board 

Bob Skipp is all ready to man our table at the Newcomers Club on the first Tuesday in 
September. He has received all the material from Bill Walker and will have Roger Quigley and 
Jerry Leach helping him. At the October meeting Bill Walker will man the table along with John 
Wilson. 

Bill Walker would like as many members as possible to attend his class Fishing on Lake Keowee 
given for newcomers on October 12th at 9 AM. Bill will be sending a notice to the membership 
on this matter. 

Bob Stromberg will be sending out the Fishing Tips directly to the membership.  

Pat Murphy was requested to send a notice to the membership  this month and in subsequent 
months looking for candidates to serve in all positions on the Board.   

Dave Goeckel has lined up Ken Sturdivant as our speaker for December and Monte McGuffin 
for January. He is still looking for a speaker for February.  

Jim Muldoon reports that we have 81 members and $1076.19 in the bank.  

John Wilson reported that Lake Sweep was September 18th through the 27th. He currently need 
one additional captain.  

Larry Madden reports that everything is OK on the Web Site.  

The notice for the Spouses Appreciation Dinner has been sent out.  

Everything is set for our October Fishing tournament. 

THE NEXT BOARD MEETING IS ON THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 9TH AT SENECA 
FAMILY RESTAURANT AT 9:30 AM. 


